South .~
Sudan/ N
NGO Forum )

~.

14 December 2020

[ADVICE RE-ITERATION] Payment of PIT at States Level

Some members have been asking for guidance on the matter of payment of PIT at States level as
State Governments are yet to be fully constituted.

As per the MHADM Undersecretary's guidance, members should continue making payments into the
accounts of the former 32 states while the 10 states are setting themselves up, with the exception
where the newly appointed Governors or Administrator of the Administrative Areas formally
communicate to agencies the new accounts for the State or the Administrative Area when they are
opened.

In all cases, members should ensure that they receive official receipts for all PIT payments.

With thanks,
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